
From: Brandon Peck <Brandon.Peck@grayling.com>
Required: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Subject: Brandon/Katherine ESPC catchup call -EST
Location: 617.922.9219

When: 11/26/2013 11:00:00 AM - 11:30:00 AM

Purpose: To revisit the issue of energy savings performance contracts (ESPCs), and how they can be 
a piecemeal solution for achieving cost efficiencies/reducing energy waste in SC state government
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